
Issaquah School District 411      UNOFFICIAL 
Board Minutes – February 4, 2015 
 
 
 
On February 4, 2015, the Issaquah School Board met in an informal discussion with 
building principals to review individual building School Improvement Plans (SIP).  The 
meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. in the Board Room of the Administration 
Service Center.  Present were Board President Anne Moore, Directors Lisa Callan, 
Marnie Maraldo, Suzanne Weaver, and Superintendent Ron Thiele.  Director Brian 
Deagle was not present. 
 
In attendance with the Board and ISD Administration were administrators from the 
Issaquah High School feeder pattern (in order of presentation): 
 
Clark Elementary  
Grand Ridge Elementary 
Cougar Ridge Elementary 
Issaquah Valley Elementary 
Sunset Elementary 
Pacific Cascade Middle School 
Issaquah Middle School 
Issaquah High School 
 
This was the second of three meetings the Board scheduled with building administrators 
to review the SIPs.  There was an SIP meeting on January 21, 2015.  The last meeting 
is scheduled for March 4, 2015. 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:30 p.m. 
 
 
 


